
Beech Class Summer 1 Newsletter 

 
 

Welcome back!  I hope you all had a very relaxing Easter holiday and are as 

excited about the new term as I am.  We have so many things planned to 

enhance our learning and school experience, I look forward to sharing these 

with you on Class Dojo and through Twitter. 

We have been really lucky to have Mr 

Rutherford join us to teach in our class.  

He will be with us until the end of April, 

teaching Earth and Space in Science 

and taking the lead when we go to the 

forest on Fridays. 

What will we be learning this term? 

 English – The London Eye Mystery, 

Aviatrice 

 Maths – Decimals and Percentages 

 Science – Earth and Space 

 Geography – The Globe 

 PE – Cricket and Rugby (with Dave from 

SRUFC) 

 RE – Judaism 

 Mindfulness – The Barnaby Project 

Don’t forget PE on Tuesdays (cricket) 

and Thursdays (Rugby). 

Dates for your diary: 

Monday 3rd May Bank Holiday Monday 

Tuesday 4th May  ‘May the 4th Be With You’ Race for Life – dress as a super hero ready to 

run around our field raising money for a brilliant charity. 

 PE afternoon with Sports Coaches 

Wednesday 12th May Knife Talk UKS2 

Tuesday 25th May UK Parliament Virtual Tour 

Some of our children will be taking part in Love 

to Read programme where they will be going 

out for twenty minutes twice a week.  Please 

make sure you continue to listen to them read 

at home and you also ready to them and enjoy 

discussions about the book.  

 

Spelling and Times Tables tests every Friday. 


